From: Ali Spietz

To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: FW: 2825 West Mercer Way Property
Date: Thursday, May 9, 2019 10:04:57 AM

From: Wendy Walker <wlwalker53@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 4:29 PM

To: Council <council@mercergov.org>

Subject: Re: 2825 West Mercer Way Property

Dear Mercer Island City Council Members,

We are Mercer Island residents who live in close proximity to the 2825 West Mercer Way Property. We are very
concerned about the proposed development of the old Boys and Girls Club property. For this reason, we are
requesting that a public hearing be scheduled and conducted so that concerned residents have the opportunity to
have their questions answered, their concerns addressed and their voices heard.

I understand that today is the last day for the public to provide feedback, but I am sure that due to the large nature of
this property and the tremendous impact it could have on the community, you will listen to your constituents and
conduct a public meeting prior to making a decision.

Thank you for your consideration of our request. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Ron and Wendy Walker, 3019 61st AVE SE
Dian Schill, 3022 61st AVE SE
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